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Shi, Joyce (Shenzhen)

From: oetech@fcc.gov
Sent: 2017年11月28日星期二 4:07

To: O, Ivy (Shenzhen)
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 502017)

Inquiry on 11/23/2017 : 

Inquiry:  

Dear Sir  

our client Edifier has a headphone (model name: W860NB)which has not enough space to put the label  

statement on the device.could the statement be put in the user manual instead? attached the photo for the 

 device for your reference. thanks. look forward for your approvel.  

best regards 

 

FCC response on 11/27/2017 

Yes that is acceptable. 

 

 

Attachment Details: 

 

 

 

 

 

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add 

any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


